
WEEK 25 2/20-23

Theme: Classroom Family
Books: I am Kind, You Can Be Kind, Pout Pout 
Fish!, It’s Okay to Be Different, The Feelings Book
Alphabet Knowledge: Visual Features: l, t, i, c
Heggerty (Phonemic Awareness): Week 21
Great 8/Capturing Kids Hearts: “Goal Directed 
Behavior”
Academic/Work  Rotations: Rainbow writing 
letters l, t, i, c, motor lab, color sorting, hand 
tracing with details, cutting, reading, patterns, 
journal writing.
Discussion & Shared Writing: What is a friend? 
How can we be kind? How can we be good 
helpers? What is something you will do this 
weekend?
Centers: dramatic play, construction, writing, 
table activities, book center, technology

FEBRUARY
19- STUDENT HOLIDAY

22 School bus driver & 
assistant day

22 Math, Science & 
Technology Night 5:30-7:30pm

23 All Pro Dad meeting 7 am

2/26-3/1 Scholastic Book Fair 
Library

29 DEADLINE to order 
Yearbooks!

29 SPIRIT STICKS SALES at 
lunches

Thank you! Thank you for the lovely 
Valentine’s gifts. The students had a 
great time sharing their valentines with 
each other! Thank you to the families 
who have donated to our Fiesta 
Auction basket!!! You rock!!

Please be sure your 
child has a water 
bottle and two or 
more snacks each 
day. We also ask that 
you keep a full set of 
extra clothes in your 
child’s backpack!



GOOD THINGS:
PLAY: Our students have made 
great progress towards appropriate 
parallel, associative, and 
cooperative play. Sharing and 
turn-taking are sometimes hard skills 
to acquire and our students have 
been working hard to play 
appropriately!

The art/writing station is a popular 
station this year. We would like to 
ask for donations of coloring books, 
activity books, and stickers to 
expand our art and writing options!

The students love the library and 
Mrs. Polk! Next week we will not 
have our usual library time due to 
the Scholastic Book Fair. You can 
send money if you’d like your child 
to purchase a book. Please plan to 
put any cash into an envelope or 
bag and label with your child’s 
name, the amount, and how much 
your child can spend!

Our students LOVED show and tell! 
We plan to make this a weekly 
event, but we will have assigned 
days for each child so that only 3-4 
children share per day. I will send 
out more information about this 
next week and we will begin our 
show and tell schedule the 
following week.

We need Chlorox wipes! If you are 
willing to donate, we need some 
to get by until our shipment from 
Central Office comes in.


